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ADDENDUM #1 

RFP 20-003 

2020 LMIG Street Paving (re-bid) 

This addendum is being issued to address questions submitted on RFP 20-003. 

 

Q1. I found this project to have bid on July 17 and I see it is rebidding on October 02. I was hoping you 
could tell me the reason for the rebid. Were zero proposals received, all proposals rejected or was this a 
result of the pandemic? 
A1. There was a document missing from the original bid. 
 
Q2. Can I get a plan holders list and estimated value for this project if available? 
A2. There are no plan holders list for the project and the estimated value is $100,000. 
 
Q3. Since patching can be somewhat arbitrary or subjective, will the patch areas be marked prior to the 
bid date? 
A3. Yes 
 
Q4. What depth should be used for estimating the patching? 
A4. 4” – 6” 
 
Q5. How many driveways will need a tapered apron? 
A5. Not necessarily tapered but level from edge of road to driveway for all driveways 
 
Q6. How far from the edge of the road will the aprons extend? 
A6. At the four-way at-least 20’ each way 
 
Q7. Is variable depth milling just for the patches or do you want the entire street 
A7. Milling only for patches 
 
 

This addendum should be singed and returned with your proposal. 

Christy Case 
City Accountant 
City of Auburn, Georgia 
 

Company Name __________________________________________________________ 

 

Authorized Representative __________________________________________________ 


